
Greetings, delegates of the Green Climate Fund (GCF),

I am Jaden Min, a rising sophomore at Chadwick International, and I am honored to serve as
the President of GCF at CIMUN.

This year’s agenda is “Securing climate finance to adopt mitigation and adaptation technologies
worldwide.” Climate crisis is occurring at an unprecedented rate, stagnating our lives and
thwarting economic growth. As a stakeholder that shares the greatest responsibility in the
future, the youths have the necessity to discuss such imminent, crucial topics.

For both beginning and skilled delegates, Green Climate Fund would be a great committee to
address emerging social issues such as intellectual property, sustainability, and economic
inequality, hence improving critical thinking and public speaking.

While it’s good to stay professional and adhere to the rules of procedure, the chairs of GCF
would focus more on providing the best learning experience for the delegates. That might sound
like 1 on 1 feedback sessions, discussions on position paper, or delegate-paced committee
sessions, and the chairs are completely open to all options to support delegates. If you have
any questions before or during the conference, please feel free to ask the chairs, and we’ll be
happy to guide you through your MUN journey.

We’ll hope to see you soon in CIMUN 5!

Best regards,
Jaden Min
President of the Green Climate Fund
Chadwick International ‘27


